
 

 

 

November 25, 2024 

British Columbia Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 
 
 
Dear Sirs/Madams:  
 
Re: Notice of Change of Auditor – Vegano Foods Inc. (the “Company”) 
 
Please be advised that, pursuant to National Instrument 51-102 – Continuous Disclosure 
Obligations, MNP LLP (“MNP” or “we”) hereby notify you that we have reviewed the Company’s 
notice of change of auditor (the “Notice”) dated November 25, 2024.  

MNP disagrees with the first statement in the Notice. MNP has resigned effective November 14, 
2024, being the date we were made aware the Company requested our resignation.  

MNP has no basis to agree or disagree with the second or third statements.  

With respect to the fourth statement, MNP did not complete an audit of the Company during its 
engagement and has issued no statements or opinions on any of the Company’s financial 
statements.  

Based on our knowledge, MNP agrees with the fifth statement in the Notice.  

Your very truly, 

 

 

Chartered Professional Accountants 

Vancouver, BC 

 

 


